## **Rosenberg Corey**

From: Cindy McLeran <cmcleran@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 7:15 AM

**To:** SHS Exhibits

**Subject:** Vote NO FOR HB 2004-a

Hi,

I'm a small property owner / landlord here in Ontario, Oregon. I'm writing to urge you to vote NO on HB 2004-A. This bill will hurt us small property owners, and is not the solution to the housing problems that Portland is having. Don't put the same restrictions on the rest of the state of Oregon because of the problems that Portland is having.

HB 2004-A is bad for business and will not help to end homelessness and other housing issues.

Thank you,

Cindy McLeran cmcleran@hotmail.com 541-212-7871